## **SMART WONDERS SCHOOL**



Thursday, 17th February 2022

SWS/21-22/ACD/41

**Dear Parent** 

**Greetings from Smart Wonders!** 

We are happy to share that the government has given a go ahead for re-opening the primary schools and we are prepared, but the children are very young and the annual online assessments are about to begin on 22<sup>nd</sup> February 2022. Therefore, we will continue with the revision in the online mode.

We assure you that the educators will be available at all times to support the children during the Online Assessment. The final exams are being conducted to ensure that Learning Outcomes have been achieved . All the children will be supported and guided to achieve good grades .

Looking forward to your continued support.

Warm Regards

Poonamjit Kaur

**Principal**